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Save the date! Don’t miss the CDS Annual Mission Banquet to be held during the
American Dental Association Convention in Denver, Colorado on Friday, October 21, 2016.
This exciting event, designed to honor missionary dentistry, will be held from 5:30-8:30
p-m. at the Central Presbyterian Church, located at 1600 Sherman Street, within walking
distance of the Denver Convention Center. There will be a catered meal, costing $25 per
person, to be collected at the door. Dr. T. Bob Davis will be providing music. We are honored
to have Dr. Brian (dentist) and Kareen (hygienist) Wilson, who have been serving
primarily in Haiti, share about their dental missions. We are equally excited to have Dr.
D’Jonna Sewell speak about her varied mission experiences in India. The evening will
include the presentation of the Ron Lamb Missionary Award, introduction of CDS’ newly
elected President and President-elect, and time for fellowship and individual
conversations between members and friends.

Please consider coming to these events in Denver during the ADA Convention:

1. The Academy of Dentistry International www.adiint.org has invited our
membership, and others interested, to attend their three-hour CHE dental mission
presentation, at no cost, given by CDS members, Dr. Robert Meyer and Dr. Gayle
Cheatwood. This event will be held at the Denver Marriott City Center Hotel on
Wednesday, October 19t, from 9-12 a.m., the day before the ADA convention.

2. Come visit the CDS booth #2062 on the exhibit floor. We will have Dr. Gayle
Cheatwood’s new battery-powered dental operating unit, Paul Shada’s, from Bell
Dental, new dental operating unit, and our newly modified Aseptico Task Force unit
in a hardened case to demonstrate.

3. All are welcome to attend the CDS Board meeting, prior to the CDS Banquet held on
October 21st from 1-5 p.m. at the Central Presbyterian Church, 1600 Sherman Street
near the Denver Convention Center.

Please let Dr. Bob Meyer know before October 15t if you plan on attending the Mission
Banquet or the Academy of Dentistry International mission presentation at the Marriott
Hotel. E-mail: bdmeyer@comcast.net or phone: 719-351-2152.

Please check out the new, updated CDS website. Everyone is encouraged to update their
member data at www.christiandental.org. See the new events section for current
happenings.




CDS is planning to have an exhibit booth at the Greater New York Convention in
November, the Yankee Convention in Boston in January, and the Chicago Midwinter
Convention in February, plus ten more in 2017. If interested in helping, let Bob Meyer know.

The CDS now has general liability insurance to economically cover CDS participation in
the numerous meetings and events each year. CDS has also increased property insurance
coverage for CDS equipment, Kits, and office furniture/electronics.

Quotes from CDS Members

“When people ask what country we’ve loved the most, we say, ‘we just love the ones we're
with!” We wonder if we should hang a sign: Will Work for Hugs!”

Bible Verse

“I pray that out of His glorious riches He may strengthen you with power through His
Spirit in your inner being, so that Christ may dwell in our hearts through faith. And I pray
that you, being rooted and established in love, may have power, together with all the saints,
to grasp how wide and long and high and deep is the love of Christ.” Ephesians 3:16-18



